
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

HRH/JRI/TS          October 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Behaviour to and from school 
 
As you will be aware the school has high expectations in terms of student behaviour and 
general conduct. We are pleased to say that the majority of our students conduct 
themselves with respect both in and out of school. Unfortunately, in recent weeks we have 
had to address the behaviour of a small minority of students who, at the end of the school 
day, have not demonstrated the high levels of respect and good conduct we would expect 
of all our students. 
 
We therefore are writing to you as parents and carers to ask for your support by reminding 
your children of our expectations around their behaviour in the community. Please would 
you spend some time reaffirming the following: 
 

 Behaviour on public transport including school buses should be courteous and 
respectful at all times.  

 Students should avoid any actions which may compromise the health and safety of 
others  

 Students should not trespass on private property and should show our local 
residents the good manners we expect and apply in school.   

 Wilful acts of vandalism or aggression will not be tolerated from any student 
 
We would like to remind parents and carers that the school's behaviour policy applies as 
students are travelling to and from school. This policy can be seen in full detail on our 
website. Parents and students should be clear that any constant breach of the behaviour 
policy could lead to an exclusion. 
 
Your support with this would be very much appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
                            
H Redford-Hernandez         
Headteacher                      
 



 
 
 
 
 
 


